
April 2, 2020 

AN IMPORTANT  
PUBLIC SERVICE MESSAGE 

ABOUT PORTLAND  
TRANSFER STATION OPERATIONS 

 
As we continue to monitor the situation of COVID-19, we want to express to all 
of you that we are staying focused on the health and safety of both our 
employees and valued residents. Below is an update on the changes we are 
making including health and safety precautions we have and continue to take at 
the Portland Transfer Station: 

IMPROVEMENTS HAVE BEEN MADE TO PROTECT OUR EMPLOYEES 
AND THE PUBLIC. 

The scale will reopen on Friday April 3rd and Trash Bags 
can be purchased in the scale office. 

 

Payment transactions will be conducted through the 
window in the scale office. 

The hand sanitizer provided outside the building MUST 
BE APPLIED before entering. 

Kindly use checks for payment when possible to avoid 
the spread of contamination from cash. 

 

Employees have been trained to wipe down surfaces between each transaction.  
Employees will use gloves when needed and have been asked to refrain from 
assisting the public in a direct manner with loading and unloading.  If you are 
unable to do this on your own, we ask that you come back when precautions 
have subsided.   
 

Thank you for your patience during this difficult time. 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact the Public Works Dept. at 

ccreem@portlandct.org or call us at 860-342-6733 

mailto:ccreem@portlandct.org

